
Janua ry 15, 2019 

Honorable Bob Solari 

 




Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
Indian River County 
1801 27th Street, Building A 
Vero Beach FL 32960 

Dear Chairman Solari: 

The Supervisor of Elections office conducted an election on November 6, 2018 for the municipalities of 
Fellsmere, Indian River Shores, Sebastian, and Vero Beach. The municipalities have reimbursed the 
Supervisor of Elections office for the cost of conducting these elections. The revenues received from 
the municipalities total$ 18,448.00. 

I am asking to have the municipal revenues received from the November 6, 2018 election be rolled into 
the Supervisor of Elections 2018/2019 budget. These election costs were not accounted for in our initial 
2018/2019 budget. 

Should you have any questions regarding the appropriation of these funds please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Most sincerely, 

Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor of Elections 
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